
North Dakota Legislators, 

 

     I would ask your support for House Bill 1532. I am a parent of 4 grown children who attended Catholic 
school and 9 grandchildren 4 of whom are currently in the Catholic School system. I believe all children 
are deserving of the best possible education their parents choose. It is only fair and fitting school choice 
be a parents decision and receive the same financial support as kids in the public school system. House 
bill 1532 would not cover the cost of educating a student but it is a good step in the right direction to 
achieve excellence and fairness in education for our youth and future leaders. I have been a property tax 
payer for over 45 years and my kids did not benefit from those tax dollars with their education, passage 
of this bill would bring fairness in education. Thank you for considering House Bill 1532. 

 

Regards, 

Florian Friedt  


